
Community	Advisory	Board	meeting	
	July	27,	2017	
		
	Meeting	began	at	6:30pm	
		
	Attendees:		Larry	Brenner,	Tony	Inglese,	Leah	Goodman,	Denis	Kania,	Chris	Faber,	
Timothy	Klaus,	Carrie	Garstecki,	Crystal	Porter,	Jenn	Wilson,	Britta	McKenna	
		
	Fermilab	staff:	Katie	Yurkewicz,	Chris	Mossey,	and	Andrea	Heeg	
		
	Communication	Director	Katie	Yurkewicz	said	hello	to	everyone		(see	presentation)	

• June	7	–	Anniversary	Symposium	
• June	15	–	Fermilab	birthday	party	
• Travel	of	ICARUS	
• Partnering	of	Office	of	Communication	and	Education	Office	–	total	reach	of	

Fermilab’s	EPO	programs	93,509	
	 	
		Chris	Mossey	discussed	LBNF/DUNE	groundbreaking	and	next	steps	(see	
presentation)	

• Fiscal	appropriation	approved	for	2017	
• DUNE	collaboration	continues	to	grow	

		
	Andrea	Heeg	discussed	plan	for	Fermilab’s	Open	House	on	September	23	(see	
presentation)	

• Over	700	workers	needed	to	volunteer	for	the	event	
• Road	closings	(Pine	Street)	
• Backup	plan	in	case	of	rain,	is	the	Cougar	Stadium	
• Rollout	of	registration	page	in	August	
• Red	Frog	Food	&	Beverage	caterer	chosen		
• Bike	racks	at	entrances	

		
	Feedback	from	CAB	member	on	local	view	of	Fermilab’s	50-year	activities	

• Advertising	
• Articles	
• Social	Media	for	Open	House	
• Social	Media	on	groundbreaking	

		
News	from	the	community:	What	Fermilab	should	know		

• Noticed	the	new	signs	
• Eclipse	

		
		
	Future	meetings	–	November	30	
		


